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Jenny Mason

From: Stephen Cottingim
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 8:06 AM
To: Jenny Mason
Subject: FW: Grant Napear

 
 
 
Steve Cottingim 
Senior Vice President | Market Manager | Sacramento 
280 Commerce Circle  Sacramento, CA 95815 
O 916.923.6814   M 916.425.8791 
scottingim@bonneville.com 

 
 
From: Matthew Sadowski <msadowski@bonneville.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 8:11 PM 
To: Stephen Cottingim <scottingim@bonneville.com>; Jason Englund <jenglund@ksl.com>; Candice Madsen 
<cmadsen@bonneville.com> 
Subject: FW: Grant Napear 
 
 
 
- Matthew 
 
From: Kari Mortenson <serjil67@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 9:02 PM 
To: Matthew Sadowski <msadowski@bonneville.com> 
Subject: Grant Napear 
 
I am writing in regarding the suspension of Grant Napear. I understand tensions are high in this country right now, and 
it's heartbreaking. But I feel you made a kneejerk decision by letting Grant go. Grant has been a staple in the sports 
community here in the Sacramento region for over two decades. He is respected by his listeners, his viewers and by 
countless sports celebrities and legends throughout the country.  
 
Grant has historically remained quiet,  or at the most politically correct, on sensitive topics. I believe he is truly able to 
see all sides of situations. With him saying all lives matter in no way makes him racist or insensitive. When he said it he 
was including black lives.  
 
Grant apologized immediately and admitted he didn't understand the importance of the phrase "Black lives matter." 
Ignorance can be educated, and he was. He does not deserve to have his entire life's work and his legacy destroyed by 
one misspeak.   
 
I can assure you that sports in Sacramento will never be the same without him. You will be making a grave mistake if let 
him go over this.  
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Please reconsider.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Kari Mortenson  


